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Greetings from Pastor  
Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 
 
How are you? Hope you are keeping warm in 
this cold weather. We are coming to the year 2017. 
It was a victorious year. With the blessing of God 
and True Parents, we have made significant 
advancements in God's Providence this year. True 
Mother led us with confidence and instilled 
confidence into each one of us. I believe, as a 
community, the most significant achievement is our 
unity with True Parents.  Only because of our unity 
with True Mother we could bring great victories.  As 
we are entering the year 2018, let's thank everyone 
who was part of our life in 2017. More than anyone 
let's thank God our Heavenly Parent and our 
beloved True Parents. All through the year 2017, 
we had the blessings of God and True Parents with 
us.  
 
With all of our brothers and sisters worked 
together centered on True Mother, we could 
achieve amazing things in God's providence.  I want 
to thank everyone who worked hard and sacrificed 
a lot for our community and the Providence. Some 
of our brothers and sisters passed on to the 
spiritual world this year. I  want to remember them 
and thank them for their hard work and sacrifices 
for God's providence.  Please keep them in your 
prayers.  
 
Let's us look forward to the year 2018 with 
confidence, compassion, and love. Let's us unite 
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with True Parents who heartedly so that we can 
fulfill the dream of Heavenly Parent in establishing 
a peaceful world.  
 
May God Bless you and your families. 
Sincerely  
Pastor Manoj Jacob 

  

Midnight Prayer 

   

DATE: December 31 
Clifton Family Church  

Program 
3pm - Church Clean-Up  

 Dinner will be Served 

7pm - Celebration 

 Board Games 
 Movie Night 

11:30pm - Midnight Prayer 

 
 

  

Witnessing Education 

 
 

 

Witnessing Education with Rev. Inose 
Friday December 29 | 7pm-9pm 
Magnolia Room 

  

Holiday Party 

for Families of the Ascended  
 
Come celebrate the Holiday Season with 

our families who have lost loved ones. 

 

Where: Clifton Family Fellowship Hall 

When: Friday Dec. 29, 2017 

Time: 6:30 to 8:30 

 

 
 

Sermon Given by: 
Pastor Manoj Jacob 

  

2018 Pyeongae Scholarship 
in North America 

True Mother is currently offering $2000 to 
$5000 through the the Hyo Jeong World 
Peace for Unificationist students in North 
America. The purpose of the grant is to 
encourage young people to pursue a public 
lifestyle while in higher education. 
 

The deadline for this application is this Friday, 
January 5, 2018. 
 

Read More here 

  

Japanese New Year Celebration 

 

 
 

  

SAT Class at New Hope School 

Register now for SAT/ACT preparation class 
at New Hope School beginning Saturday, 
Jan. 13.  
 
Classes run from 10am-
1pm every Saturday for 8 weeks.  
 
Early bird rate is $250 if paid by Dec. 31; 
$300 afterwards. This is less than half the 
normal rate. 
 
Contact Dr. Beebe at 973-768-7594. 

  

Hiring Now 

Part-Time Maintenance at Jin-A 



 

 

Everyone is welcome to join together for good food, 

music, and fellowship. 

 

Contact Sandra Stott 973-340-1344 or 

Doris Shirato 973-336-7014 for more information 
  

A Celebration of Blessed Marriage 

 
 

Saturday evening 

on December 30th 

Read More 
  

Child Care Center 

 

Contact Office at 973-279-1203 
  

Posting Events on E-News 

Anyone that wishes to post events on the 
Clifton Family Church E-News can send their 
information to contact.d3@unification.org 
  

Thank you! 
 

  

  

Family Federation for World Peace and Unification of Clifton 
973-916-0329 | contact.d3@unification.org | http://familyfed.org 

78 De Mott Ave, Clifton, NJ 07011 

 

   

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 


